Greenfield Fire Protection District
380 Oak Avenue
Greenfield, CA 93927
(831) 674-5484

November 4, 2022

Mr. Chris Lopez, Supervisor- District 3
County of Monterey

168 West Alisal Street, 3" Floor
Salinas, California 93901

Subject: Reappointment of Mr. Allan Panziera to the Greenfield Fire Protection District
Board of Directors

Dear Supervisor Lopez,

This letter is regarding the reappointment of a Mr. Allan Panziera to the Greenfield Fire
Protection District Board of Directors.

The current term for Mr. Panziera expires on November 8, 2022, and he is requesting to
be reappointed for another four-year term. If granted this reappointment, his new term
would end on November 8, 2026.

Mr. Allan Panziera resides at 42800 Highway 1 in Greenfield, CA and can be contacted
via his cell phone at 831-970-0896.

If you have any questions for me, please feel free to contact me via cell 831-320-2299
or email at jlangborg@ci.greenfield.ca.us

Sincerely

Jim Langborg
Fire Chief



